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From: John Locklear
To: Morgan, Steve
Cc: ljbaker23@outlook.com; Walker Wrenn
Subject: Enterprise GP-14 Abandonment Documentation
Date: Friday, May 24, 2019 1:18:37 PM


Good afternoon Steve,
 
Gas monitoring probe GP-14 at the Enterprise Class III Landfill was abandoned today (5/24/19). 
Approximately 20 pounds of Portland Type II Cement was mixed with water and the 1-inch diameter
probe was filled with the grout slurry.  See the attached photographic documentation of the
abandonment completion.  Please let me know if you need anything else.
 
Thank you,
 
John Locklear, P.G.
President
Locklear & Associates
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